Burlington
City Council

802/865-7136
TTY 802/865-7142

To:  City Council
From: Joan Shannon, City Council President

Re:  Appointment of Non-Union/Non-Management Employee to the Retirement
Committee

On December 20, 2013 Stephanie Hanker from the Human Resources department sent an
email to all employees requesting that any non-union/non-management employees who were
interested in serving on the retirement committee let them know of their interest by January
3,2014. 2 full time and 1 part time employees submitted their names for consideration.
After evaluating, these inquiries, I have selected Mike Flora to serve on the committee.

Mike currently works at Burlington Electric Department and previously worked at
Burlington Telecom. He is quite enthusiastic about the opportunity to serve in this capacity.



